30 November 2012

Opus
Private Bag 1913
DUNEDIN 9054

Attn: Julie McMinn

Notice of Requirement for Designation — Harbourside Arterial Link;
Frederick Street — Ravensbourne Road, Dunedin

Thank you for forwarding a copy of the Draft Notice of Requirement for Designation of the above site.

It is understood from previous consultation and is seen as appropriate by Te Rananga o Otakou that the following
condition continue to be adhered to throughout the process of the Notice of Requirement for Designation.

1. If koiwi (human skeletal remains), waahi taoka (resource or object of importance including
greenstone/pounamu), waahi tapu (place or feature of special significance) or other artefact materials are
discovered work shall stop, allowing for a site inspection by the appropriate Riinaka and their advisors
and the New Zealand Historic Places Trust Regional Archaeologist. These people will determine if the
discovery is likely to be extensive and whether a thorough site investigation will be required. Materials
discovered should be handled and removed by takata whenua who possess knowledge of tikanga
(protocol) appropriate to their removal or preservation and an appointed qualified archaeologist. (Al
Maori sites are protected under the Historic Places Act (1 993).

Te Rananga o Otakou are also encouraged that the Dunedin City Council are committed to the Te Rananga o
Otakou/Dunedin City Council Accidental Archaeological Protocol.

Thank you for seeking our feedback and keeping KTKO Ltd informed.

Nahaku noa
Na

[~

Chris Rosenbrock
Manager

cc Te Rananga o Otakou
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